PLANNING MEETING May 2, 2018

ATTENDEES: Kristen Neu, David Neu, Michael Ilardi, Joy Weinreich, Russ Pencak, Rob Torcivia, Joanne Machalaba, Charlie Bogusat & Stu Kipilman.
Meeting started 7:20PM		Meeting ended 8:50PM

Mike explained the drawing to support the deck over the dam as to what has to be done.
Committee wanted to make sure that we would get a final letter that the deck was as constructed.
Clarified that there will be a 3 rail railing on the deck.
Rob conveyed to us that there was concern that the deck was not constructed as should be for Trex.  It was conveyed that we would contact the Engineer to review the concern before any work was done.
The committee passed a motion to spend up to $15,000 to install mid span supports and stepped concrete header in order to complete the installation of the deck.
Rob gave update on land credits – spoke to Drew from the Highlands and said the application was received and will be coming to do survey the week of May, 21.
Discussed that legal and bylaws should develop the terms of the new fund to handle the future  needs for WML to be voted on by the public in October.
Discussed the status of 501C3 – nothing new.  We have problems with qualifying as we do not qualify for historical significance as well as we would have to use the building for historical tours.  The ecological side of forming a 501C3 is still being researched.
Discussed having some contractors coming in to give us some quotes on the rehabilitation of the clubhouse.  We are starting with the exterior of the building to determine exactly what has to be done.
Discussion continued and some members of the committee felt that having some contractors come in to review what has to be done would not be helpful.  Rob brought up hiring a Design specialist firm or Architect to review what has to be done.  The Design Specialist would get 2% of the cost of the work and would make sure the work was done properly and would handle all problems.  
We decided that we would have some contractors come in to review what has to be done as a learning process and would also consider using a Design Specialist.
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